
CNews 1/28/08 – Announcement: Director of Academic Advising 
 
The Office of Academic Affairs is pleased to announce that Dr. Leah Hollis joins the College as of January 28, 2008 in the 
position of Director of Academic Advising. Dr. Hollis earned a doctorate in education at Boston University, a Masters of 
Arts in English Literature from the University of Pittsburgh and a B.A. in English and Africana Studies from Rutgers 
University. Her previous experiences includes Assistant Dean for Advising at Rutgers University and extensive 
administrative experience in academic support services and student retention at Rutgers University, Kaplan Higher 
Education and Phoenix University. Please join me in welcoming Dr. Hollis. She can be reached at extension 8527. 
 
Sharon Thompson, Associate VP, Academic Affairs 
 
 
 
Announcement Contact Information: 
Contact: Kathy Smith 
Phone: 8767 
Email: ksmith@ccp.edu 


